[bookmark: _GoBack]To the Productivity Commission,
Regarding Mental Health screening and potential psychotropic drugging of Australian babies aged 0-3.

I think it is unfair and unsafe to put our 1.25 million 0-3 year old babies in Australia on psychotropic  drugs for natural symptoms of childhood now said to be symptoms of mental health.
This is purely a money making scheme for the Psychiatric and Pharmaceutical industry.


